June 5, 2014

To Whom It May Concern:

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the Harvey School District and Community as a Parent Educator for the Birth to Three program. Please accept this letter as my resignation effective August 1, 2014. My family and I will move out of state for a great opportunity for my husband in Education. Again, I appreciate the support as well as the vast opportunities Harvey has given me over the past 4 years. I would like to wish Harvey School District 152 much luck and continued success in the future.

Sincerely, Shar Ron Hewitt

Shar-Ron Hewitt